
Lead Story Headline 

Splash Swim School 

Newsletter Date Volume 1, Issue 1 

Splash Swim School 

Term 1 Newsletter 
Monday 30 January to Thursday 6 April  

Term 2, 2023: 

Wed 26 April to Sat 1 July 

Term 2 Enrolment Dates:  
 

Current Students Re-Enrol 

• Monday 13 March (wk7)      

Weekday morning classes 

• Monday 20 March (wk8) Afternoon 

and Saturday classes for current 
students and their siblings 

•Direct debit enrolments will automatically roll 

over into the next term. To change or cancel the 
enrolment please see reception staff 
 

New Students 
• Monday 27 March (wk10) 
 

Second lesson at half  price: 
Book from Tue 11 April (school holidays) to 
receive this amazing discount. A second 
lesson for the term at half price. 

Class Level Assessments: 
Wk 2: Dolphin and Mantaray 
Wk 3: Seal and Seal Cubs 
Wk 4: Penguin and Octopus 
Wk 5: Swimmer crab  
Wk 6: Starfish  

Term 1, 2023 



Splash Swim School would like to welcome 

you to swimming lessons for 2023.  

A special warm welcome to our new families joining lessons for the first 

time, we hope you enjoy the experience. A big thank you to those that 

continue to enrol and support us each term. Swimming is a great skill to 

learn and our passionate instructors love watching the children grow and 

develop new skills each week. We are looking forward to delivering you 

lessons in 2023 and hope your children have fun and positive experienc-

es each week with us. 

Get ready for the 2023 carnival season. 

Carnival Preparation Classes will provide your child with advice on 

their swim events, disqualifications, how to start a race, turn and finish 

a race correctly. 

Please note this is not a stroke correction class. 

To enrol your child must be able to swim 50m, be participating in 

their school carnival or have progressed to the next level carnival. 

Individual swimmers and relay teams are welcome. 

 

To make an enrolment or further information 

please see reception staff 

Carnivals will be held here through the month of February. There is a 

timetable and information on lane availability at front reception and on 

our web page. Good Luck to all the swimmers participating in their car-

nival. 



Keep Watch @ Public Pools  

GRALC is a proud partner of Royal Lifesavings Keep Watch @ Public 

Pools campaign.  

The COVID-19 pandemic has raised challenges for children across the 
state, who unfortunately missed out on learning the vital water safety 
skills due to the cancellation of Swim 

School programs.  

That is why this summer it is important 
more than ever to Keep Watch of your 
child, whether that be at the pool, at 

home, in the bath etc.  

We ask that parents please 
acknowledge our ‘distractions are dan-

gerous’ signs around the facility.  

Drowning can happen in a matter of sec-

onds.  

 Swim School Calendar 2023  

To make it easier for you to find our enrolment dates, term dates and di-

rect debit dates we have put it all on one calendar for you. You can pick 

up a copy from reception or download a copy from our website. 

Stay Sun Safe this summer - GRALC is now selling Cancer Council sun 

screen at front desk. Remember to put on your hat and Slip Slop Slap 

before going out into the sun and enjoying our 

fabulous 50m pool! 

Splash! Swim Shop 

Scan the QR Code to check 

out GRALC’s latest Splash! 

Swim Shop stock 



Winter Trading Hours 
(April to September) 

Did you know you 

can view our term 

newsletter and  

class timetable on 

our website? 

Visit gralc.com.au 

You can also 

subscribe and 

have it delivered 

right to your 

inbox!  

Click on subscribe 

when you visit our 

site  

Griffith Regional Aquatic Leisure Centre 

offers a unique experience, offering some 

of the most diverse and extensive classes, 

programs and swimming activities in the 

region. For programs and enquires see 

reception staff. 

Pool & Gym Operating Hours: 

Monday to Friday 6am to 8pm 

Saturday 8am to 6pm 

Sunday 10am to 5pm 

Crèche Operating Hours:  

Monday-Friday 9am to 12pm 

Griffith Regional Aquatic 

Leisure Centre 

Cnr Wayeela and Olympic 

Streets Griffith NSW 2680 

Ph: 02 6962  8228 

www.gralc.com.au 

Facebook: GRALCAU 

Hi everyone 

As we move into what we hope to be the warmer months of the 

year, it is even more important that our kids are taught how to 

swim. In this regard it is fantastic to see how many have enrolled in 

Splash Swim School for this Term. 

With more enrolments and also the increased patronage in the Cen-

tre, I would like to remind everyone of their responsibilities with re-

gard to supervising their children. Whilst our Life Guards do a fan-

tastic job, I need our parents to keep an eye on their kids as well. 

The Keep Watch campaign and GRALC’s entry conditions advise;- 

 0-5 year olds and Non Swimmers are to be within arms reach 

at all times in and around water  

 6-10 Year olds and Weak Swimmers are to be kept under 

constant supervision and you need to be prepared to get wet 

or enter the water 

 11-14 Year Olds it is recommend that you physically check up 

on them on a regular basis. 

We ask that whilst the kids are in and around the water that you 

minimise or refrain from using your mobile phones—it only takes a 

second for a kid to go under water. 

Help US Help YOU to keep your kids safe. 

Once again thank you for using Splash Swim School and GRALC 

and by all means, reach out and talk to me if you have any con-

cerns or suggestions. 

Craig 

GRALC  Manager 

Splash Swim School 

Message from the Manager 


